

6th June 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

During the spring term, all of Key Stage 2 took part in the 2018 Literacy Film Festival, a schools-based competition combining written work and ICT skills. For the competition, each class developed, filmed and edited a movie or movie trailer of their choice. Class 9 created their own scary movie trailers and their written work, during this time was based around the character and narrative. Before the half term holiday, Class 9 received the exciting news that one of their entries for the competition had been successful, and have been invited to a special screening at City Screen York!

This special screening event will take place on Friday 15th June and will take place during the morning. We will aim to leave school at break and will return to school during lunchtime. As we won't get back to school until around 12:30pm, please could you provide your child with a packed lunch which we will then eat on our return.

We will be walking to City Screen so please make sure your child comes prepared for the weather conditions on the day and sensible footwear for the walk. We already have your consent for local area visits.

Thank you for your support.

Many thanks, Charlotte Platts

c.platts@parkgroveprimary.co.uk

